
 
 

NOTES: Centre will be Closed December 25, 2024 (Christmas),  
    December 26,  2024 (Boxing Day) and January 1, 2025 (New Years Day). 
    
   Centre will be closed at 4pm on December 24, 2024 and January 31, 2024  

 
 

OLDER ADULT (55+) SCHEDULE – HOLIDAY 2024 – December 23, 2024 – December 29, 2024 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY 

Billiards 
9:00am-8:00pm 

Billiards 
9:00am-4:00pm 

 

  

Billiards 
9:00am-8:00pm 

 

Billiards 
9:00am-4:00pm 

Billiards 
9:00am-4:00pm 

Pickleball 
9:30am-11:00am 

Multi-Purpose Room 

Skat Cards 
1:00pm- 4:00pm 
Activity Room 2 

 

  

Tennis Table 
12:15pm-2:15pm 

Multi-Purpose Room 

Volleyball 
9:15am-11:15am 

Multi-Purpose Room 
 

Pickleball 
9:15am-11:15am 

Multi-Purpose Room 

Table Tennis 
11:30am-1:00pm 

Multi-Purpose Room 

Movie Time! 
1:00pm-3:00pm 
Meeting Room 

  
Singing Seniors 
1:00pm-3:00pm 
Meeting Room 

Badminton 
11:45am-1:45pm 

Multi-Purpose Room 

Share-A-Craft 
9:30am-2:30pm 
Activity Room 3 

Acting 101 
2:00pm-4:00pm 
Activity Room 3 

 
 

 
 

 

Bid Euchre 
2:00pm-5:00pm 

Bella Brearley Lounge 
Additional $4.00/visit 

All Instruments/ Singing 
Jam 

12:30pm-3:00 pm 
Meeting Room 

Darts 
10:00am-3:00pm 
Activity Room 2 

Bingo 
2:00pm-5:00pm 

Bella Brearley Lounge 
Additional $0.25/card 

   
Volleyball 

2:45pm-4:45pm 
Multi-Purpose Room 

Darts 
1:30pm-4:00pm 
Activity Room 2 

 

Table Tennis 
11:45am-1:45pm 

Multi-Purpose Room 

Dance Practice 
5:30pm-7:30pm 
Activity Room 1 

   

Pickleball 
5:15pm-8:15pm 

Multi-Purpose Room 

 

Pickleball 
2:15pm-4:15pm 

Multi-Purpose Room 

Bid Euchre 
1:00pm-4:00pm 

Bella Brearley Lounge 
Additional $4.00/visit 

Volleyball 
6:30pm-8:30pm 

Multi-purpose Room 
   

Movie Time! 
6:00pm-8:00pm 
Meeting Room 

 
Badminton 

2:15pm-4:15pm 
Multi-Purpose Room 

For real time program info: 
hamilton.ca/recreation55 

Centre Name: Sackville Hill Seniors Recreation Centre    
Address: 780 Upper Wentworth St, Hamilton, ON L9A 4V5 
Phone: 905-546-3747 

Funded in partnership with the Ministry 

for Seniors and Accessibility   

 


